
The Sullivan’s Island Municipal Election Commission and the Charleston County Board of Elections and Voter Registration have offered use 
of the County Satellite Voting Unit for those electors who qualify for absentee voting in the May 4, 2021, town election. The unit serves as a 
convenience to residents who may not wish to commute to the county office in North Charleston or mail in paper ballots. The Satellite Voting 
Unit will be available on April 13 and again on April 27 between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. in the parking lot at Sunrise Presbyterian 
Church, located at 3222 Middle St. on Sullivan’s Island. Voters that were mailed an absentee ballot may also drop off their completed ballot at 
the Satellite Voting Unit. 

Anyone who qualifies to vote absentee must present a valid photo identification. 
For questions, please contact the Charleston County Board of Elections and Voter Registration at 

843-744-8683843-744-8683   

Voters must have a qualified reason for voting early.
Some reasons to vote absentee are:

4 65 and older;

4 Working on Election Day;

4 Caregiver;

4 Physically disabled;

4 Vacation;

4 Students and their spouses residing with them;

4 Poll manager.
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